
July 19, 2013 

LIXIL Group Corporation 

 

 

Announcement Regarding Some News Reports Released Today 

 

 

There were some news reports released today regarding business tie-up with LIXIL Group 

Corporation and an electronic manufacturer.  However this news is not based on any 

information announced by LIXIL Group Corporation. 


